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Re: Case No. 13990 
Application for Compliance Order Against Pogo Producing Company 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim, 

Case No. 13990 is currently scheduled for hearing on the October 18, 2007 docket. Pogo Producing Company (Pogo) has 
requested a second meeting with the Oil Conservation Division (OCD) to discuss the case and determine if the matter can be 
resolved through an agreed compliance order. Pogo has scheduled that meeting for the morning of October 17, 2007. The 
OCD agreed to that meeting on the condition that the hearing be continued. 

The OCD respectfully requests that the hearing in this matter be continued to the November 1, 2007 docket, to allow the 
parties to determine if a resolution is possible. 

Sincerely, 

Gail MacQuesten 
Attorney for the Oil Conservation Division 

Ec: James Bruce, Attorney for Pogo Producing Company, jamesbruc@aol.com 
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